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IT'S MATHS, BUT NOT AS YOU KNOW IT.

NumberDey  NSPCC M 7. B

Dear Chiltern Families,

On Friday 7th February, we will be taking part in the NSPCC number day. There are multiple
mathematical activities that have been planned in order to engage your child with maths and
have fun while helping to raise money for the NSPCC. All children will be encouraged to
come to school dressed as something mathematical (for example, a t-shirt with numbers on,
Roman Numerals, quantity of spots etc) or as their TTRS avatar (KS2 pupils).

Below is a list of some of the activities that children will have the opportunity to participate in:

e There are battles set up on TTRockstars for children to compete against other
classes in their year group, and a national competition for them to battle schools
around England!

e There will be a maths trail set up around the outside of the school with clues to
crack a code.

Children will participating in number hunt
There will be Numbot trump cards for the children to play each other
Also lots of Mathematical brain teaser activities

Please keep an eye on Twitter as we will be posting some of the great fun we are having on
the day!

Yours faithfully,

Mr Gittins (KS2 Maths Coordinator)
Miss Jackson (EYFS and KS1 Maths Coordinator)



